
Our third graders received their First Holy
Communion on Friday, April 16, 2021. The beautiful
mass was held in St. Brigid Church. Thanks to Sr.
Christina for preparing the children so well. 

Basket Raffle
April's raffle basket went to Bill & Jeanne Gundacker! This
basket generated $2,450 for our school. Get ready for
summer! May’s raffle basket is all about those warm
nights full of fun and food! With everything you need for
an evening outdoors with the family, you’ll love the giant
backyard games, charcoal barbecue, a firepit with all the
fixings for s’mores, and cool beverage supplies! Tickets go
on sale May 14th and the drawing will be done at our
“Taste of St. Rose” event on May 21st. You don’t want to
miss out on this one! 
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Save the Date

Get a jump start on your weekend
Friday, May 21st! We will be
serving appetizers and assorted
beverages at our 3rd annual A
Taste of St. Rose. This year it will
be held outdoors in our back patio.
Please join us from 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
Tickets are available in the school
and parish office and through
Venmo.
Thank you for your generous
support.

 

Don't miss an opportunity

to play golf on Saturday,

June 26th! The golf

tournament will be held

at the Lemoore Golf

Course and it begins at

8:00 a.m. 

Pat Sullivan Memorial
Golf Tournament


